
  
 
 
 
 

 

White River Junction VA Healthcare System and Veterans Benefits Administration 
to postpone PACT Act Benefits Claim Clinic in Littleton, NH 

Due to the large amount of snowfall expected across the Twin States Friday’s event 
postponed a week 

 
 
Littleton, NH- Out of an abundance of caution the White River Junction Veterans 
Affairs Healthcare System (WRJ VA) and Veterans Benefits Administration (VBA) will 
be cancelling this Friday’s (December 16th) PACT Act claim assistance event. The event 
will now be taking place the following week on Wednesday, December 21st from 9:00AM 
– 2:00PM. 
 
This event will include the availability of information on the PACT Act and Local VBA 
staff present to help Veterans apply for benefits. It is a walk-in clinic, no appointment 
needed. 
 
The PACT Act is the largest expansion of Veteran health care and benefits in decades. 
This event is part of VA’s broader efforts to ensure that every eligible Veteran and 
survivor gets their PACT Act-related health care and benefits.  
 

Please see below for further details of the event. 

  

What: PACT Act Week of Action events, availability of information on the PACT Act 
and Local VBA staff present to help Veterans apply for benefits. 

  

When:    Wednesday: 12/21  
 
Where:   Littleton CBOC at 264 Cottage Street in Littleton, NH 
 

Time:  9:00am – 2:00pm 

 

###  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

 

Contact:  Katherine Tang, Public Affairs Officer  
(802) 295-9363 ext 5880  
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